On Saturday 5 September local Zontians and friends got out their spring best and enjoyed a fantastic afternoon at Rydges.

Tickets were sold out and feedback has been overwhelmingly positive. Not only did the event provide valuable exposure and much needed funds for the major beneficiary, the Shine Programme, it also enabled our Club to promote to the Gladstone community what Zonta does to advance the status of women both locally and internationally.
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